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THE OFFICIAL MINUTES 
 
The Big Bend Community College Board of Trustees held a special Board meeting 
Tuesday, February 19 at 2:00 p.m. in the Quincy City Hall, Quincy, Washington. 
 
Present: Mike Blakely 
  Jon Lane 
 
The Trustees shared a social time with Quincy Community leaders including: Quincy 
Port Commissioners Brian Kuest and Curt Morris, Quincy School District 
Superintendent Burton Dickerson, Assistant Fire Chief Tony Leibett, Mayor Jim 
Hemberry, Chamber President Todd Wurl, Quincy School District Board Member Myrna 
Blakely, Grant County Emergency Management Sandy Duffey, Scott Lybbert, Jeremy 
Stumetz and Rod Arbuckle from ConAgra Foods, Sarina Fahrner and Alene Walker 
from Quincy Valley Medical Center, and Bruce Hirz from Columbia ColStor. No action 
was taken. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 

            

Mike Blakely Vice Chair  
ATTEST: 
 
       

Dr. Terrence Leas, Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


